
Submitter: Trena Espie 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I strongly oppose this measure - it would severely limit many Oregonians ability to 

vote, and hurt businesses as their employees wouldn’t be available during work 

hours to stand in hours long lines (likely in stormy conditions in November) to vote. 

It’s been proven that the risk of fraud is so tiny and negligible that upending our whole 

working system for that myth is ridiculous.   


